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I am a city boy from an Australian farming family.  I have been a casual shooter since my
childhood on my relatives farms in country Victoria.  I am totally opposed to the relaxation of
Tasmania’s firearm laws as I do not believe relaxation is mecessary.
My family always used bolt action rifles and double barrel shotguns and never found a need for
semi automatic or silenced weapons.
I do not want to live in a society where a profusion of firearms makes me and my descendants
unsafe.  Maintain the national firearms agreement and stop pandering to big business and small
but vocal sections of the community.
Mark Stanford
Bellerive
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 


